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Waste water charges should be dependent on the usage of said system. Currently a person in a house using 20kl of water pays
exactly the same as a 10 person household using 200kl of water... it is purely a flat fee which does nothing to put pressure on
people to reduce water usage. Instead of a flat charge it should be similar to water usage charges... ie if I use 40kl of water I
pay for that. For waste water charges it should be a proportion of the water you use based on the fact that not all water from the
tap becomes waste water. This would act as an incentive to put less pressure (via waste) into out system... with bonuses for
having a grey water system on top of a lessened price for using less water to begin with. This is a much fairer system than a flat
charge per household regardless of the intensity of use (or lack thereof) placed on the waste water system.





